APP Resolution on Qualifications of Originators of Course and Program Proposals

Whereas, The curriculum is within the purview of the faculty; now, therefore, be it

Resolved, that any changes to, deletions, or additions to curriculum must have a faculty member as originator.

Academic Senate
Originators of Proposals
Approved 5/15/02 
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